
FOIA Resource 

From: 	 roberta. rampton@thomsonreuters.com 
Sent: 	 Friday, April 15, 2011 10:50 PM 

Speciau.t: 
FOIA Resource 	 ~8fated Case: _______To: 

Cc: 	 roberta. rampton@thomsonreuters.com 
Subject: 	 Reuters - Freedom of Information Act request I FOIAs related to Japan's 

emergency 

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act. 

I am writing to request a copy of the documents that the NRC releases as a result of the following Freedom of 
Information Act requests relating to the crisis in Japan: 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0118 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0119 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0120 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0121 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0128 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0136 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0137 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0138 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0139 

FOIAjPA-2011-0140
• 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0141 

• 	 FOIAjPA-20 11-0 142 

• 	 FOIAjPA-2011-0166 

The NRC posted these requests on its website on AprilS at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/foia/japan-foia-info.html 
I am asking for copies of the documents by FOIA request number to avoid duplication of effort, as advised by Donna L. 
Sealing, a public liaison with the NRC's FOIA office, in a telephone conversation on AprilS. 

Please release the information pursuant to my requests as it becomes available and is released to the requestors, rather 
than waiting to send me all the material I have requested. 

In order to help to determine my status to assess fees, you should know that I am a reporter with Reuters and this request 
is made as part of news gathering and not for a commercial use. 

I am requesting a waiver of all fees for this request. Disclosure of the requested information to me is in the public interest 
because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the operations or activities of the government and 
is not primarily in my commercial interest. Given the current debate underway about nuclear power regulation in the wake 
of the Fukushima disaster in Japan, it is of the public interest to know the details about the NRC's oversight of the 
situation. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. I look forward to your reply. 

Sincerely, 

Roberta Rampton 
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Roberta Rampton 
Correspondent 

Reuters 

Phone: 2028988376 

Mobile: 202 329 3769 

roberta.rampton@thomsonreuters.com 


This email was sent to you by Thomson Reuters, the global news and information company. Any views 
expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to 
be the views of Thomson Reuters. 
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